IMPORTANCE OF BIO DIVERSITY
CONSERVATION

REPORT

On 23th may 2023 the CATC camp at st. Joseph's College (Autonomous)
irinjalakuda, lecture section conducted by Dr Sandeep Das : A Talk on wild life
protection and photography exhibition.

It was a wonderful session for all of us. Through that class we understand the
importance of biodiversity, the need to protect all spieces and how we all are
interconnected. It's our duty to take possible steps to protect all the different
species in the world. There should be no another such group of endengeres species.
Sir's photographs were exhibited in the college and everyone enjoyed seeing them.
Posters were made and posted in the social media.



